3. ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY - LOOKING AHEAD 2003-2011

The Community Secretary sought the Board’s approval of a submission to Environment Canterbury on
its ‘Looking Ahead 2003-2011’ document. Officers from Environment Canterbury made a presentation
on the document. The Board decided:

1. That the Board adopt the amended submission to Environment Canterbury on ‘Looking Ahead
2003-2011".
2. That the Board request to be heard orally by Environment Canterbury and be represented by the

Chairperson, Chrissie Williams and Glenda Burt.

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council 26 June 2003


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


